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                                                                 30th April 2020 
 
Hotel Association of India has been interacting with the government 
at various levels to seek relief and stimulus packages for the 
survival , revival and thrival of the hospitality industry that has been 
the most adversely affected by the COVID pandemic. 
  

The Association has represented industry issues at the highest level 
with the Hon'ble Prime Minister and also written to State Tourism 
Ministers, NitiAayog, COPU; Parliamentary Standing Committee on 
Tourism; RBI and the Hon’ble Minister for Power & Renewable 
Energy. 
  
In addition HAI has been working closely with other Industry Bodies 

like FAITH; CII; FICCIand WTTC to amplify the impact of COVID 19 
on hotels. 
  

Announcement of a relief package by the Central Government for 
tourism & hospitality sector is expected shortly going by media 
reports.  
  
HAI members can be assured of the Association's committed efforts 
in securing the support required by them for revival and 
subsequent growth of hotel business. 
  
A copy of HAI’s letter to Honourable Prime Minister 
ShriNarendraModiji may be viewed here. 
 
HAI’s latest presentation sent to the policy makers to highlight the 
plight of the industry, requesting specific relief measures while 
citing examples of the initiatives taken by some other countries to 
save tourism may be viewed here. 
   
 
Stay safe & healthy 
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